
Oak Hills Rotary Club (OHRC) Interact Scholarship Application: 2020 

The OHRC Interact Scholarship Program offers one-time awards for eligible 
graduating seniors who are members of a high school Interact Club that is 
sponsored by the OHRC.  Recipients successfully demonstrate commitment to 
Rotary and community service, exemplary academic performance, and need for 
college financial assistance.   Scholarships are intended for full time study in an 
associate or baccalaureate degree program at an accredited college or university.   

Instructions 

1. Complete and submit the following documents by April 15 to your Interact Club 
Sponsor: 

a. Interact Scholarship Application Form 

b. a personal essay (form attached to application) of no more than 250 words 
addressing any of the three topics (see essay form) that have been selected for all 
Interact Scholarship applicants  

c. letter(s) from club sponsor (required), and guidance counselor, teacher, religious 
advisor, community organizer, etc. (optional) describing the quality of your 
participation in your OHRC sponsored Interact Club, and/or your general service to 
the community  

d. an official transcript of your high school record – sent directly from the school or 
district records office to your Interact Club sponsor for inclusion with your 
application file 

e. proof of admission (e.g. copy of an official letter of admission to an associate or 
baccalaureate degree program) at an accredited college or university, and 

f. (optional): a copy of your 2019 Federal Application for Student Financial Aid 
(FAFSA) report showing the Expected Family Contribution (EFC) for the next 
academic; FAFSA report not required unless you are applying for more than a 
minimum award. 

Remember, eligibility for scholarship consideration depends upon filing at least 
documents a. - e. with your Interact Club Sponsor by April 15 
2. Between April 15 and April 30, ask your club advisor to arrange an appointment 
to be interviewed by the OHRC Scholarship Committee.  Interviews ordinarily are 
conducted at your campus between May 1 and May 15.


